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ENHANCEMENTS TO THE BETHEL-
ROUND BUTTE TRANSMISSION LINE 
WILL ADVANCE TRIBAL ENERGY 
LEADERSHIP, IMPROVE RELIABILITY 
AND ACCELERATE DECARBONIZATION 
IN OREGON.

Confederated Tribes of Warm 
Springs, in partnership with 
PGE, receives $250M for 
critical transmission upgrades

A $250 million grant from the U.S. Department 
of Energy will help the Confederated Tribes of 
Warm  Springs, in partnership with PGE, complete 
vital transmission upgrades. This significant 
contribution to the reliability of Oregon’s clean 
energy infrastructure will enable enhancements 
to the existing 230 kV Bethel-Round Butte 
Transmission line – a crucial artery in the region’s 
transmission system.

https://www.energy.gov/sites/default/files/2023-10/DOE-GRIP-Confederated-Tribes-of-Warm-Springs-Oregon.pdf

